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Iwicki, Brad

From: Scott Scanlan <SScanlan@savers.com>
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 11:49 AM
To: Iwicki, Brad
Cc: Kopinski, Sara
Subject: Naperville - DEV-0029-2025

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

  

Brad, 
It has been brought to my attention that the public may not have been notified properly.  Therefore, on behalf of 
Savers I am requesting to cancel our spot in the public hearing scheduled for May 21, 2025 and reschedule the 
request to the June 18, 2025 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting.  I will resend public notice for the June 18, 
2025 meeting as required by the Naperville Municipal Code. 
 
Thanks, 
Scott 
 
      

 
    

 Scott Scanlan E sscanlan@savers.com  

 Construction Manager P 757-367-3088 

 

 
 


